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Kia ora e te whānau,
Welcome back Akomanga 12! I hope
everyone had a wonderful break with
whānau and friends and you are ready
for a new term at kura! I certainly am!
Term 2 is going to be busy but is
guaranteed to be filled with lots of fun
learning experiences. 

We have Anna Reynor, our student
teacher joining us again this term. She
will be completing a 5 week placement
starting in week 6. Anna has spent time
in term 1 getting to know your tamariki.
The children love having her in our
classroom every Wednesday. 

Tuesday Library day.
Friday TOPA and Kapahaka. 
3rd June King’s birthday, no school.
4th June Teachers Only Day, no school.
24th-27th June Matariki week.
1st-3rd of July Parent chats. -19th June,
conversation bookings open online.

If you need to get in touch with me, pop in and
see me before or after school. It is very easy to
contact me on class dojo too! 

It is getting much colder, please name winter jackets and encourage your
children to put their jackets into thier bags when they take them off. Thank you for

bringing in those tissue boxes, we have plenty to see us through this term :)
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We are working hard with our BSLA
programme. We are continuing to
learn our consonant blends and

digraphs. We are learning to make
our writing more interesting and

exciting for our readers. And we are
learning to edit our writing. 

I am going on holiday to Bali to
celebrate a friend's wedding on June
2nd, I will be back in the classroom on

Wednesday the 12th of June. 

Also in June I am having a little surgery
on my eye on Wednesday the 19th of

June and will be having the rest of that
week off. 

gclansey@kns.ac.nz


